
 

PUBLIC NOTIFICATION  

 

ADMISSION TO BBA PROGRAMMES AT IMU 
 

 
 

1. It is informed that the First Come First Serve (FCFS) portal 

for admission to BBA programmes at IMU will be opened on 

22-07-2025 on IMU Website. 

2. The last date for FCFS allotments is 24.07.2025 (the last date 

is subject to availability of seats). Portal will be closed as 

soon as all the residual seats are filled.  

3. Further instructions will be made available on the FCFS 

portal. 
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